
Especially forUvA sciencestudents!

New IIS electives
second semester

Celebrate Purple Friday at the Faculty
of Science!

To Dah Loo

Comments or suggestions about the To Dah Loo? Please send an e-mail: info-science@uva.nl

The Faculty Student Council (FSR) invites you to celebrate Purple Friday on
Friday 9 December! On this day, Science Park turns purple in solidarity with
the LGBTQ+ community.

Improve your
professional skills

Thinking about the next steps after your Master's
degree? Want to acquire general professional skills
in addition to the specialised knowledge and skills
from your field, to help you in your future career
inside or outside the academic world?

The Faculty of Science now offers a new learning
trajectory specifically aimed at developing
academic, professional and personal skills that can
help you on the job market. The learning trajectory
consists of 1.5 ECTS elective courses and is
intended for Master's students. 

Want to stay up to date?
More news & events at

student.uva.nl

Make sure to wear purple clothes if you want to show your support for  the
LGBTQ+ community, and stop by your study association to see their
decorations and fun initiatives. 

In the central hall of Science Park 904, the FSR
organises two lectures in collaboration with
Bètabreak. One of the lectures will be on transgender
healthcare. The topic of the other lecture will be
announced soon. Afterwards there are  drinks and
the possibility to talk in the Brainwave. 

Apply now!


